
 

 

Stoneferry Road 
Kingston upon Hull 

HU7 0BA 
Tel: (01482) 838968 
Fax: (01482) 820369 

 

Head of School: Mr J. Raw 

 

 

30th November 2021 

Dear Parent 

RE: Christmas Performances 

With changes to government advice and DfE guidelines we have made the decision 

to change some of the arrangements for our Christmas events which I have detailed 

below. 

EYFS Christmas Performances 

These will still be going ahead but we will be limiting the number of tickets for each 

performance to 40 (10 a.m. and 1:30 p.m.) We will also only be allocating 2 tickets 

per child. These will be available from today from the school office. 

KS1 Christmas Performance 

We have decided to do the production on Thursday 9th December and Friday 10th 

December both starting at 1:30 p.m. This is instead of just one single performance. 

Tickets for each show will be limited to 50. Two tickets will be allocated for each 

child. These will be available from today from the school office. 

KS2 Singing around the Christmas Tree 

Unfortunately we have had to make the decision to cancel this event. The previous 

time we did this the hall was full to bursting with parents and children and with the 

date of this event so close to Christmas we feel that the risk at this present time is 

too great. We will however be recording the children singing and adding the video to 

Teams for you to enjoy. 

I hope you can understand these changes and also know that such decisions are not 

taken lightly. 

 

If you have any questions in the meantime please don’t hesitate to contact the 

school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr. J. Raw 


